Information Systems Instructional Technology (ISIT) Report to Academic Senate:

Prepared by Pam Boyles, ISIT Co-chair
October 17, 2018

The last ISIT committee meeting was held on October 1, 2018.

The committee reviewed the ISIT Committee charges, membership, etc. Members are to communicate
relevant ISIT information to their departments and to bring back any ISIT questions/concerns. Items to be
added to the agenda can be sent to Todd or Pam Boyles.

ISIT reviewed its process of prioritizing the technology requests submitted in the 2018-19 Program Reviews.
A special ISIT meeting will be called in the latter part of the semester. The chair or designee of the program
will have 2 minutes to advocate for the technology request(s). At the conclusion of the meeting, ISIT
members will vote for up to %2 of the requests presented, with the top 1/3 earning 3 points, the second 1/3
earning 2 points, and the last 1/3 earning 1 point. ISIT members will lose voting privileges if they have not
attended at least 2 of the meetings prior to this special meeting to prioritize technology requests.

Reminder: showing movies on campus as a fundraiser (or open free to the public) is not allowed without first
obtaining public performance permission. The policy is posted on the ISIT website.



